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SIKH LETTER

‘Dear Takuya' does not seem to preach Sikhism yet it is the most effective preaching book about

basics of Sikhism for the kids of Sikh families. It reaches out to the non-Sikhs in a sensitive, straight
from the heart way giving them an insight into eur religion and culture. Jessi Kaur has done a
wonderful job in taking the prejudices Sikh boys face in schools in the West head-on and providing
them with 3 tool to educate their peers about Sikhs. This cute little book should reach each and

every Sikh home and occupy a place of pride.



